
  

     
 

PARSLEY BLVD CORRIDOR  
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 

 

Cheyenne Metropolitan Planning Organization is holding 

an Open House for the Parsley Blvd Corridor Plan.  

Recommendations for the roadway, intersections and a conceptual 

alignment of Parsley Blvd., south of College Dr. will be shown. 

Tuesday, May 7, 2019 from 5:00 to 6:30 p.m.  

Johnson Jr. High Cafeteria 

 1236 W. Allison Road, Cheyenne, WY 

YOUR INPUT IS IMPORTANT 

For more information - call the MPO at (307) 638-4385 

 


